
 

ADDENDUM 
 
June 11, 2019 
 
ADDENDUM # 2 
Bid 19C8, Electrical Connections for Portable Classrooms 
DUE DATE:  FCPS Main Lobby, Tues., June 18, 2019, prior to and time stamped no later than 2:00 P.M.  

 
This addendum is being issued to provide additions, corrections, clarifications and answers to certain questions raised 
referencing the original bid packages and any resultant contracts for the above bid.  
 
Clarifications: 

• The existing conduit and single phase wiring that services the two existing portables may be reused provided the 
contractor upgrades the wire to support the three-phase needed for the proposed transformer. 
 

• The contractor may if the conduit size is appropriate remove all wiring and install lager wire to support the proposed 
3 phase transformer.  

 
Clarifications to Scope: 

1. The Contractor must review the connectivity requirements of the receiving site(s) power connections and advise the 
Owner of, if any, locations not complying with NEC or the local code authority.   Bidders shall review the existing 
installations and price the work so any revised electrical services meet code requirements passing final 
inspections.  Many of the overhead electrical wires are to be moved by this contract to support the demolition 
of portables as noted in the bid documents.  In the even such wire relocation causes the need for an electrical 
upgrade, the cost of such electrical upgrade is to be included in this proposal / bid.  

 
2. The contractor shall review the project with Frederick County or Frederick City Electrical Inspector(s) prior to 

beginning work.  This requirement is intended to insure that the electrical contractor has a meeting with the 
electrical inspector to insure the inspector’s requirements will be met as needed to support final inspections 
and occupancy. 

  
 

Thank you for your interest in bidding with Frederick County Public Schools and we apologize for any inconvenience this 
may have caused. 

       
Sincerely, 
 
Bill Meekins 
 
Bill Meekins CPPB, CSBO, CPCP, 
Purchasing Agent 
 
 
bm/ab 
 
pc:  Tony Ray, Project Manager III, Construction Management

    Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., Purchasing Manager 
Kim Miskell, Assistant Purchasing Manager 

Billie Laughland, Buyer Specialist 
Bill Meekins, Buyer Specialist 

Scott Bachtell, Buyer Specialist 
 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5209 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
 
 

    Stephen P. Starmer, C.P.M., CSBA, 
 Purchasing Manager 

Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing Manager 
Bill Meekins CPPB, CSBO, CPCP,  

Purchasing Agent 
Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent 

 

Purchasing Office 
191 South East Street 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 
301-644-5116 phone 
301-644-5213 fax 
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